Interim Executive Headteacher: Kirsty Wallace

Head of School: Emily Paterson

Wroxall Primary School

Learning Together

Wroxall Primary School,
Castle Road,
Wroxall, Ventnor,
Isle of Wight.
PO38 3DP

Tel. 01983 852290

e-mail: office@wroxallprimaryschool.co.uk

26th March 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

It was lovely to meet so many of you at the recent parents' evenings. I do hope these were valuable and gave you a good picture of your child's learning and progress. All parents who attended were given the opportunity to fill in a questionnaire about the school. Thank you for the good return rate and very positive feedback, as well as suggestions for further improvement. A summary of all comments gathered is attached to this letter. Our main actions stemming from your responses will be to reinstate a fortnightly newsletter, and to run an Anti-bullying week at the beginning of the summer term. Thank you for all your valued support and feedback. If you have anything further you wish to raise please let us know.

A huge thank you and well done to our brilliant PTFA team who have recently run a very successful quiz night for the school. These volunteers work tirelessly to raise funds for Wroxall Primary and we would like to express our gratitude and awe at their dedication. Please get involved in the upcoming Easter raffle and various Easter themed competitions to support their fantastic work.

Lastly, please may I draw your attention to our revised uniform policy, attached. We have decided to allow plain stud earrings to be worn, but with the understanding that these **must** be removed for PE by the child. Only plain headbands and hair accessories may be worn during school and clubs time. Nail varnish may not be worn. KS2 should wear a white shirt and blue tie daily. KS1 children may wear a Wroxall polo shirt. I hope this clarifies the rules around dress code for you. Please see the attached sheet for any specific details.

I wish you all a very happy Easter break, and look forward to welcoming you back for the start of the Summer term on Monday 16th April.

Best wishes,

Emily Paterson Head of School